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St Mary’s Catholic First School 
Lucetta Lane, Dorchester, Dorset, DT1 2DD 

Tel: 01305 262258 

Fax: 01305 257101 
E-mail:  office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk 

Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk 

 

 Head Teacher:  Mrs Paula Fearn 
 

Dear Parents    22
nd

 January 2016 

 

M & M Theatricals Pantomime – Jack and the Beanstalk – Weds 3
rd

 February 

Life Education Mobile Classroom visit – 10
th

 & 11
th

 February 

 

We are looking forward to some exciting events for the children in February! 

 

Life Education Centres is a charity providing unique health/drug education support to 

schools. Their programmes are developed to be age appropriate for the children and 

teach them about the wonder of their bodies and how to take care of them.  They also 

encourage the development of positive attitudes, life skills and coping strategies to 

overcome peer group pressure.  The specially equipped classroom provides an 

unforgettable experience for the children whilst contributing to our Personal, Social, 

Health and Citizenship curriculum. 

 

We are also delighted to be welcoming M & M Theatrical Productions on 

Wednesday 3
rd

 February in the afternoon for a pantomime production of Jack and the 

Beanstalk.  In order to meet the cost of this visit, we request a voluntary contribution of 

£4.40 per pupil.   
 

As in previous years we are sending you one letter regarding the Pantomime and Life 

Education van, as the events are close together.  We have tried to keep the cost of both 

of these visits as low as possible.  We will have the Life Van here for one and a half 

days and will hold sessions for all the children in class groups including Haycorns pre-

school.  This has reduced the cost to £2.90 per child.  The combined parental 

contribution for both events is therefore £7.30.   

 

We are sure that the children will thoroughly enjoy the pantomime and the Life 

Education Van.  Please return the slip below and contribution by Monday 1
st
 

February.  Cheques to be made payable to St Mary’s Catholic First School.   

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Paula Fearn 

Head Teacher 

…………………………………………………………………………………….….. 

Life Education Van and Pantomime contribution – 3
rd

 , 10
th

 & 11
th

 February 2016 

 

Child’s Name…………………………………………..…… Year …………….. 

 

I enclose my combined voluntary contribution of £7.30   

 

Signed………………………………………… (Parent/Guardian) 


